
From the Principal 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Monday 8 March, 2021 all students K-6 will 
continue to be enter the south site school grounds to line up 
before going into classes. COVID conditions have changed for 
parent entry into schools please read link below. 

 It has been a very positive change over the past year to see the confidence build 
in our students particularly when they are responsible for entering the school on 
their own. We hope our parent community continue to support this past practice. 

If parents are choosing to come into school grounds you must maintain social 
distancing protocols.  

It is important that all students are in class lines by our 9.20am bell. It is from this 
lining up point that we disperse to either our normal classrooms as well as Italian, 
Library, computer room, Got Game and PSSA activities. 

Reminders for Parents 

Ø  Safety pickup details for your child online. 

Ø  Class Dojos for parents in their individual class groups 

Ø  Years 3-6 now have an ICT online agreement 

Safety permission in regards to mandatory program delivery within our 
curriculum and media permissions to publish and walking to local areas.  

Our Parent /Teacher interviews wiill be available between Monday 29 March - 1 
April. A parent interview schedule will be available to parents to log in and choose 
an appropriate time to discuss your child's progress. 

We are planning an induction for our newly elected SRC, House captains, Band 
and Library leaders as well as acknowledging our 2021 leadership team. We will be 
sending out invites to specific parents to attend their child’s induction. Our capacity 
with our student audience will allow specified seating for one parent of the student 
to attend and we will be managing two induction ceremonies. Invitations have now 
been processed to successful students representing different programs in 
leadership. 

The school website calendar is constantly updated so please check this and any 
notes that are given out to students are found under parent’s page. Also the 
Principal address each week is saved under Newsletter each week on the website. 

We hope you have enjoyed The Oatley Organiser which comes through the School 
stream on Monday showcasing our previous week’s school events. 



 Updated COVID link below 

COVID Advice for families 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

 
Principal 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

